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Batchelor, Shane

From: Belcher, Shirley <Shirley.Belcher@IOW.gov.uk>
Sent: 17 July 2023 17:00
To: DMS_Licensing
Subject: FW: application to sell alcohol at 1a Clarence road, PO30 1UD

 
 

From: Mike McMillan   
Sent: 17 July 2023 16:39 
To: Licensing <licensing@iow.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: application to sell alcohol at 1a Clarence road, PO30 1UD 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise 

the sender and know the content is safe. Further information can be found here. 

 
Dear Shirley, 
 
Thank you for sending me the application details, it is really difficult to find these online. 
 
I will withdraw the objection to the reference to brewing beer on the premiss as this is not in the application. The 
remaining concerns do remain with the addition that sound proofing needs to be installed on the party walls, as 
noise could penetrate through to the entrance way to the accommodation. 
 
 
 
I own the premises next door to 1a Clarence road.  
 

 
 

 
 
Sound proofing should be considered on the party wall, as noise could penetrate through to the entrance way to the 
accommodation. 
 

 

 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Thea Thomas. 

On 17/07/2023 15:58, Licensing wrote: 

Dear Thea, 
  
Attached is a copy of the application, the consultation ends today, if you would like to submit 
comments after reading the application please send them through to licensing@iow.gov.uk 
by the end of today (17 h July 2023). 
  
Many thanks 
Shirley  
  






